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Jessie K. Finch, assistant professor of Sociology and co-author of “Migrant 
Deaths in the Arizona Desert: La vida no vale nada,” presented at a book signing 
on Nov. 29 in the Campus Center Bookstore.

The volume, published by The University of Arizona Press, contains 15 peer-
reviewed entries, two of which are co-authored by Finch.

“The substantive chapter I co-authored focuses on the tragedy of migrant deaths 
as expressed in song,” Finch explained. “As someone who teaches about both 
immigration and popular culture, I think music can be a powerful way to humanize 
the thousands of people who are dying as a direct result of government policy.”

Finch, who has studied issues surrounding immigration for the entirety of her 
scholarly career, was excited to move to a co-editing position for this volume 
and utilize her broad knowledge of immigration in the context of the American 
Southwest. She described the experience as “an incredibly educational process.” 

The volume addresses migrant deaths and disappearances in the U.S.-Mexico borderlands, reflecting on the startling 
realities of death, migration and public policy, Finch said. Chapters touch on immigration and how it is studied, community 
responses to crisis, government policy, definitions of citizenship and the role of the arts and human expression in response 
to state violence. 

“Having grown up in Arizona and New Mexico, this area of interest is near and dear to my heart. I am very pleased we are 
able to present a multi-disciplinary view of the issue because there is so much at stake for migrants,” Finch said. 

Jessie Finch Holds Book Signing for New Book on Migrant Deaths

Jessie K. Finch pictured at her Nov. 29 book 
signing event, held in Stockton’s Campus 
Center Bookstore. 

Zappile Leads Model U.N. to Japan; Group Named Distinguished Delegation

http://www.stockton.edu/firstlady
http://www.stockton.edu/firstlady




D E C E M B E R  1 ,  2 0 1 6  V O LU M E  6  I S S U E  N O .  5

Send Us Your News!
We want to know about things going on in the Stockton community. Do you have an unusual 
hobby? Did one of your co-workers win an award or perform outstanding public service? 
Births, weddings, graduations and the like are all good things to submit to The Stockton 
Times. Also, tell us what you think of the new design! Contact the editor at 609-626-5521 or 
email StocktonTimes@stockton.edu. 

News about distinguished students can now be found at Distinctive Stockton Students. To 
contribute a news item for the blog, please contact the editor at distinctive@stockton.edu

Mike D’Aquilante (back row, center), activist-in-residence, Diana 
Strelczyk (standing, right), of Service-Learning, pictured with 
artist Willie Baronet (back row, left) and Stockton students. Baronet  
showcased his art, a collection of signs from the homeless, at the 
Nov. 18 “Signs of Humanity” event as part of National Hunger and 
Homelessness Awareness Week.

Matthew ‘Rocky’ Severs, associate professor of 
Geology, “won” a faceful of whipped cream on 
Nov. 22 after receiving 300 votes in a ‘pie-in-
the-face’ fundraiser that collected about $800 to 
ship 40,000 books to Zimbabwe in January. The 
effort is spearheaded by Tait Chirenje, associate 
professor Environmental Studies, with help from 
Books Without Borders.

Severs ‘Wins’ Popular Vote,
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